

Australian primary care clinicians needed for telehealth research study.

Researchers from The University of Queensland, Centre for Online Health, are recruiting clinicians (general practitioners, nurse practitioners, and other allied health staff) to partipate in a research study on telehealth use in primary care.

You are eligible If You

- You work in a primary care setting
- You are a registered clinician (general practitioner, nurse, or other allied health staff)

Purpose and Potential Benefits

- The purpose of this study is to explore the perspectives and experiences of primary care clinicians on providing telephone and videoconference consultations
- We hope to generate findings for future recommendations for telehealth services that benefit both clinicians and patients

Participation Involves

Short interview (approximately 30 minutes)

FOR MORE INFORMATION

Please contact Keshia De Guzman by email uqkdeguz@uq.edu.au if you would like more information about the project or are interested in taking part.

Participation in this study is completely voluntary and has been approved by the UQ Ethics Committee.